
INVITATION TO BID
The Superintendent of Schools, on behalf of the Somers Board of Education, is soliciting bids for the Somers High School Auditorium Lighting Project.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A mandatory meeting will be held March 25th, 2019 at 10:00 am, Somers High School, 5 Vision Boulevard, Somers, CT 06071.  Contact techhelp@somers.k12.ct.us for bid information.  Electronic bids are due to techhelp@somers.k12.ct.us on or before April 9th, 2019 at 10:00 am.
The Superintendent of Schools, on behalf of the Somers Board of Education, reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids in full or in part, to waive any informalities and to make an award deemed to be in the best interests of the Board.


